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 The members of the National Honor Society hosted a food drive to collect donations for our Many 

Hands weekend food bags, which help many of our Aggies each week. 
 

 The high school class advisors worked with students to organize a twist to the traditional 
Homecoming Week activities with a “Stay-at-Homecoming” Week. Students had an opportunity to 
participate in a variety fun events including spirit days, a fence decorating contest, and a drive-in movie. 
The student body voted to postpone the Homecoming Court, float building and dance to a later date. 
 

 The teachers have been nominating students to recognize as Aggie Achievers for their hard work, 
kindness to others, class participation, and turning in assignments. Several students have been 
recognized with “goodie bags”, postcards, or yard signs for their efforts. 
 

 Ms. Mackoul, our Capital Area College Access Network advisor, has arranged virtual college visits for 
our Dansville students to attend during their lunchtime. Students have attended over 25 visits and 
there are many more scheduled during the coming months. Students are able to get an overview of the 
campus and hear from admissions counselors regarding the application process.  
 

 The seniors participated in College Application Week by either coming to school or joining via Zoom 
to work with Ms. Mackoul and Ms. Lloyd on completing their college applications. We had 
approximately 80% of our seniors participate in the college application process. 
 

 The students in grades 7-12 have been using an online calendar system to sign-up for individual help or 
small group help sessions with teachers. We’ve had approximately 400 in-person visits by students in 
the past month. 

 
  


